

WASHINGTON PLACE

320 SOUTH BERETANIA STREET · HONOLULU · HAWAI'I · 96813 808.586.0240

February 20, 2008

The Honorable Carol Fukunaga, Chair Economic Development and Taxation Committee Hawaii State Capitol, Room 216 415 South Beretania Street Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Senator Fukunaga,

I write in support of the re-appointment of Ken Hays to the Historic Places Review Board.

Mr. Hays brings years of experience as a professional in field of historic preservation both on the mainland and here in Hawai'i. He was a key consultant for the 2007 Architectural Conservation Plan for Washington Place and guided the nomination of Washington Place as a National Historic Landmark, which was declared last year.

Ken Hays' longstanding commitment to the preservation of Hawai'i's cultural legacy and his acknowledged proficiency in this field will serve this appointment to the Historic Places Review Board to the highest degree.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely yours,

Olicase Chian Fup Moto Corinne Chun Fujimoto

Curator

cc: Ken Hays